
 
 

Wednesday 12th March 2025 

 

YEAR 3 AND 4 EASTER PERFORMANCE AT EMMANUEL CHURCH  

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

​
As part of the R.E. curriculum, the Year 3 and Year 4 students have been learning about the 
Christian Easter story.  During this term the students have been rehearsing an Easter 
production called ‘E-A-S-T-E-R spells Easter’. ​
​
We will be performing this at Emmanuel Church on Thursday 3rd April at 10am and we would 
like to invite you to join us. ​
​
Please drop your child off at school at normal time and we will be walking the children to 
Emmanuel Church shortly after morning registration.  

The church cafe will be open for parents and you are more than welcome to stay for a drink 
after the performance.  

Any questions please feel free to ask your child’s class teacher. 

​
Kind regards, ​
Mrs C Tabor ​
Mrs C Tabor ​
(R.E Co-Ordinator and Year 4 teacher) 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
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